
 

IGSL working on behalf of Dublin City Council and 

Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council on the 

River Dodder Flood Alleviation Scheme

 

 

 
  

Works will commence from 

Monday the 9th of December 

2024 for 12 working weeks 

Ground Investigation Works are underway for the 

proposed River Dodder Flood Alleviation Scheme. 

Works will involve the movement of site vehicles 

along the existing walkways until the Ground 

investigation is complete 


